

BUNKER HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL

372 PITMAN DOWNER ROAD SEWELL, NJ 08080

856.881.7007 Fax 856.881.5414

"Bulldog...It's more than our mascot; it's our character"

Michael J. D'Ostilio Principal Gregory Musceili, Ed.D. Assistant Principal

January 2, 2020

Dear Bunker Hill Families:

I hope this letter finds you well and with the anticipation of a great new year ahead. I wanted to send correspondence to you to let you know that we will be conducting an active shooter drill in the cafeteria during all lunches tomorrow. We often have such drills unannounced, but just like the last drill, we are reviewing procedures with the students and may need to instruct them in the process.

Our assistant principal, Dr. Muscelli, spoke to all the lunches today. We are working with the students tomorrow to learn what to do in the event an emergency occurs while there are eating lunch. With the help of Officer Hamilton, Dr Muscelli and I hope to provide that education to the students, so they know what to do in the event of a real situation.

These drills, while necessary sometimes contribute to anxiety, and this is understandable. Unfortunately, this is a necessary precaution as we must practice to ensure the safety of our students and staff at all times. We have never conducted this drill in the cafeteria before. We understand there may be some glitches but wanted to work to iron those out as well.

Thank you in advance for your support. Please don't hesitate to contact Dr. Muscelli or me should you have questions/concerns.

Sincerely,

Mike D'Ostilio

Principal